
 

Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores  

C/Edison, 4  

28006 – Madrid  

 

Abengoa, S.A. (the "Company"), in compliance with the provisions of article 226 of the 
Securities Market Act (Texto Refundido de la Ley del Mercado de Valores), notifies the 
National Securities Market Commission (Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores) the 
following 

Privileged Information 

In relation to the communication of privileged information published by the Company on 
March 17, 2021 (register number 800), through which the Company informed that on 
March 17, 2021 Abengoa Abenewco 1, S.A.U. (“Abenewco 1”) had filed in the Sociedad 
Estatal de Participaciones Industriales (“SEPI”) an application for the temporary public aid 
covered under the Fund for the Solvency of Strategic Companies (the “Fund”) under the 
Royal Decree 25/2020, of July 3rd, on urgent measures to support the economic recovery 
and employment, amounting to 249 million euros (“SEPI Financing”), the Company 
informs that on June 21, 2022 Abenewco I received a notification from SEPI indicating that 
the management of the Fund considers the certain criteria of eligibility of the request  lack 
sufficient accreditation. 

SEPI has informed Abenewco 1 an administrative hearing process for a term of 5 days to 
review the information provided and present any claims or allegations as well as additional 
documentation. Abenewco 1 will present as soon as possible the corresponding allegations 
and documentation supporting the eligibility criteria in question. 

Pursuant to article 228.1 of the Restated Securities Market Act, the Company informs that 
the information contained herein is considered privileged in terms described in Regulation 
(EU) nº596/2014 of the European Parliament and the Board from April 16,2014. 

 

Sevilla, June 22nd, 2022 


